The General Delegation of
Palestine to Australia, New
Zealand and the Pacific
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Dear Palestinian Community Members,

On the blessed occasion of Eid Al Fitr, I would
like, on behalf of the General Delegation of
Palestine in Australia, New Zealand and the
Pacific, to extend to you my sincere wishes. It was
my hope that Eid Al Fitr would occur while our
national rights, including the establishment of our
sovereign and democratic Palestinian State with
East Jerusalem as its Capital, had been achieved.
Stay safe, healthy and sound.
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